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July 27, 2011

To Whom It May Concern:

We have been working with Maddox Construction for the past year and a half. We have
found their work to be quality and their handling of their project to be on a professional
level. We are currently working with them in Sarasota, Bradenton, Pasco County and
they have performed very well on previous projects they have done for us in Miami, Cape
Coral, and Naples.

We would highly recommend Maddox Construction to anyone looking to hire this firm.

Sincerely,

Michele Pieples
Director of Salon Operations
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